
SMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITHSMITH
SPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULARSPECTACULAR

SEPTEMBER 8, 2023SEPTEMBER 8, 2023

TONIGHT, FRIDAY, SEPT. 8:

WELCOME BACK!
It has been a fantastic week! Students are adjusting to the routines and showing such great



pride in Smith School. Everyone is ready to have a terrific year!

KINDERGARTEN
Kindergarteners have had a great start to the school year! We have been working on routines
and procedures while getting to know the school and our friends.

FIRST GRADE
First Grade has been reading “big books” as part of our Being a Reader program. Our very first
big book was called This is the Way We Go to School. We learned about the many ways
students get to school all around the world! Students loved seeing the different ways students
traveled. Some favorites were by ferry and by skis! We are working to create our classroom
community and to develop our routines and procedures. It has been a great first few weeks of
school!

SECOND GRADE
Second grade is off to a great start! During the first week back to school, students reviewed
school rules and each class made their own “Classroom Constitution.” This is a set of
classroom rules they created together. Then they all signed the document stating that they
agreed to follow those rules. Here are a few second graders on the first day of school!

THIRD GRADE
Third graders are off to a spectacular start. They have come in ready to learn and be great role
models as they have transitioned into being some of the oldest students in the building. We
have already started switching classes for math. Mrs. Bellefleur, Ms. Patterson and Miss
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Francis (Mrs. Bellefleur’s student teacher) have been getting to know all of the students. We
are confident we will have a fantastic year.

FOURTH GRADE
Fourth graders have had a fantastic first few weeks of school! We are already seeing the
fourth graders be fabulous role models and working together to create strong and respectful
classroom communities. It’s going to be a great year in fourth grade!

LIBRARY
Dear Parents,

Reading is one of the most important skills your child will learn in school. Like all skills,
improvement comes with practice, and your school library provides a wide variety of books for
students to borrow for reading pleasure, information, and practice. Your child’s class will be
visited by me every other week to select a book. You can help your child by reading to, or with,
her/him and asking questions about the story. Encourage your child to spend time reading at
home every day.

Students are responsible for their library book(s). They are taught to handle their books
with care, since they are for everyone to share. Please keep books away from pets, food
and all liquids.
Any item that is damaged should be reported to the librarian, Mrs. McCrillis, as soon as
possible so repairs, if possible, can be made.
Library items may be kept for three weeks, then must be returned. A book can be renewed
(checked out again) if your child is not done reading it. An overdue, or late, book means
the student cannot borrow another book. Please help your child bring their library book
back on time.
If an item is lost, payment toward a replacement, or another copy of the book, will be
requested from you.
If your family plans to move to a new school district, please return all library items before
moving.

We hope your child will read and enjoy many books and grow in reading skills during his/her
school year.

Sincerely,
Mrs. McCrillis, Librarian



A MESSAGE FROM MRS.
RAYMOND, SCHOOL
COUNSELOR
Welcome to another great year here at Smith School! I’m so
excited to see all returning students and meet new ones! Our
school counseling program helps to support the social, emotional and academic needs of ALL
students! I work to connect with all students and help support them and ensure a fun and
successful year, manage strong feelings, work through friendship challenges and more! I look
forward to getting to know all students this year through classroom lessons, small groups and
individual sessions.

This year, we are excited to be launching the Character Strong program for all students Prek-8
district-wide. This program includes some great resources for teachers and students to help
teach and reinforce important skills and foster a caring community. Part of this program
includes the Purposeful People curriculum which will be used during LEAD (Leadership,
Emotional and Academic Development) classes each week! Here is a link to a letter about the
program and information about our Kindness Kick-off that we will be focusing on for the
month of September!

KINDNESS KICKOFF

Each month I will be sending out a link to a newsletter with information about our monthly
theme which includes some great activities you can also do at home. Please reach out at any
time with questions!

Kraymond@rsu22.us

**COORDINATORS NEEDED** BIG
BROTHERS BIG SISTERS PROGRAM

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1y89dG32JO8_eGmvPEQgiXiHVI2hWntRU/view?usp=sharing
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SAFETY PRACTICE
Every year schools are required to practice safety protocols. We have been busy learning
about safety drills and practicing them. The following link shares information on the language
and uses of the protocols our district uses.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H6puoV5oSdPn-QR7JPEcdhB6ycDxErTG/view?usp=sharing

NEW RESOURCE
This year, we have a link on our Leroy H. Smith School website that will provide you with all
sorts of information about events, sign-ups for clubs, etc. available to your children. The
button below is a direct link to the site. Please check often. We will be putting flyers, etc.
directly into this folder.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1H6puoV5oSdPn-QR7JPEcdhB6ycDxErTG/view?usp=sharing


COMMUNITY EVENTSCOMMUNITY EVENTS

SCHOOL PHOTOS
WHEN

MONDAY, SEP. 18TH, 8AM
WHERE

LEROY H SMITH SCHOOL,
WINTERPORT, ME, USA
WINTERPORT, ME

MORE INFORMATION
More information will be coming next week!

https://smith.rsu22.us/for_parents/community_events


PRE-PLANNED ABSENCE FORMPRE-PLANNED ABSENCE FORM

Please fill out if you plan on begin absent for 4 or more days.

FREE REDUCED MEALS APPLICATIONFREE REDUCED MEALS APPLICATION

Click above, then click on the green "apply now" button

AUGUST/SEPT. LUNCH MENU

https://drive.google.com/file/d/178vcp9t-zths4CjqD57MPnabpiPSYwcy/view?usp=sharing
https://www.rsu22.us/resources/school_nutrition/free_reduced_meals_application


2023-2024 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR



SMITH SCHOOL LETTER DAY CALENDARSMITH SCHOOL LETTER DAY CALENDAR

Click here for the whole year. The calendar will be adjusted if there are snow days.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XRWps_-qu68lp0WIVfDXlfGDD2joYur_8wHzcXen-ZY/edit?usp=sharing


Facebook

LEROY H. SMITH SCHOOL

319 South Main Street, Winter… dmoore@rsu22.us

207-223-4282 smith.rsu22.us/
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